
 

Come and be part of…. 

Midlothian Benefits Cuts Support Group! 

 

Affected 
by 
benefits 
cuts? 

Need some 

support or 

someone to  help?

 

Who’ll be there?   
Nicole - Welfare Advice;  

Kirstie & Neil - Grapevine;  

Eric & Marlene – Forward Mid; 

Penny - Hardship Co-ordinator; 

Stuart & Morag -  

Local Area Co-ordinators. 

 
  

 

Since the beginning of the year a group of individuals 

concerned about some aspects of Welfare Reform 

(which are hitting disabled people the hardest) have 

been meeting in Midlothian.  This is primarily for 

disabled people and people with long term conditions 

who are personally affected by some of these 

changes.  The group offers a confidential space to 

share experiences  and get information, advice and 

support from workers who are available to help on an 

individual basis should this be required. 

 For further details, please contact: 

Eric or Ian t: 0131 663 9471 or Kirstie  t: 0131 475 2370 

e: eric.johnstone@mvacvs.org.uk 

 


